
Lockport Nursery Newsletter 
 
Weeks 24  January 20—24, 2025 
 
Careers 

INTRODUCING: pink 
         white 
 
STAR STUDENT: Gracelyn  HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Gracelyn on January 25.         

LANGUAGE: 
 
What do you want to 
be when you grow up?  
We are going to teach 
the boys and girls that 
they can be a doctor, 
firefighter, baker or 
whatever else they 
want to be!  We will 
discuss and role play a 
variety of different 
careers.  We will learn 
by looking at pictures, 
singing songs, and 
reading books. 
 
 
We will sing the ‘A’ is 
for Amos song daily 
and play some active 
review games. 

CONCEPT: 
 
During Concept this 
week the children will 
get to learn about snow 
and the season of 
winter.  We will talk 
about snowflakes, 
snowmen and even 
have a pretend 
snowball fight! 
 
We will add the colors 
pink and white to the 
shelf jobs.  Each day 
the children will get to 
choose a job to work 
on off the shelf.   
 
We will also play with 
puzzles.   

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We have many 
coloring papers to 
work on this week.  
We will use the colors 
white and  pink on 
many of our papers.   
 
 
 
White and pink play 
doh will also be 
enjoyed with cookie 
cutters. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
On Monday, the 
children will 
celebrate Dr. Martin 
Luther King Day. 
 
 
We do go outside 
occasionally in the 
snow.  Please make 
sure your child has 
the appropriate 
outside gear. 
 
 
Open registration has 
begun for summer 
camp and  the 2025 
school year.  Pay fall 
registration fee by 
Feb. 15 and receive 
1/2 off. 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Stay Warm!     
 

Miss Sam and Mrs. Katrina 


